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Dear EFCOG Members, 

I am honored to be a candidate for the EFCOG Board.  I believe it’s important for leaders of 
DOE and NNSA’s labs, plants and sites to personally engage in sharing lessons learned and 
best practices across the complex—and there is no better venue for that than EFCOG.  As 
President of Mission Support and Test Services, NNSA’s M&O contractor at the Nevada 
National Security Sites, I am excited about the opportunity to serve on the board and help 
guide our organization into its next phase of excellence. 

I have worked at small and large sites, so I understand the unique challenges both pose in 
mission critical areas.  I’ve also developed and overseen unique solutions to complications 
in issues of workforce and of technology.  If elected, I will bring my strong experience in 
leading change for operational excellence, infrastructure issues, workforce retention and 
mission integration to the EFCOG Board. 

I am grateful for the opportunity to be a part of this community and respectfully ask for your 
support for the EFCOG Board. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,  

 

Roger Rocha 
President 
Mission Support and Test Services  
Nevada National Security Sites 
 


